
Dear Parents and Carers 

Hurray! The children are finally coming back to school and we can't wait! Today 
teachers are planning for next week's learning and will have activities and morning 
videos ready each day for children as they have been doing from the beginning of 
January. Packs will be available to collect from Monday for next week as usual. 
However, live Zoom classes will not be taking place in the same way as they 
have done over the past weeks as I have asked teachers to prepare in depth for 
March 8th when all children will be returning to school. 

Teaching assistants will still be carrying out as many of the group sessions as 
possible and you will be contacted by school with any Zoom links if this applies to 
your child, so please check your email for further information. 

I will send a detailed letter to you by email next week to remind and explain the 
return to school and social distancing measures that must remain in place. 

                                               

It is World Book Day on Thursday, so please keep checking the World Book Day tab 
at the top of the home page of the website and watch out for a special book related 
bit of fun from the staff on Thursday. 

                                                   

 

 


